
CITY OF BLOOMFIELD 

Public Hearing CDBG Application 

October 26, 2020 at 6:00 P.M. 

 
 

Those present were: Pat Wilson, Frank Sifford, Donna 

Deardorff, Bonnie Blue and Bill Aslin. 

 

The mayor opened the discussion regarding the City applying 

for a CDBG grant to pave more streets.  If awarded, the 

grant would be 100% funded with no match from the City, and 

the amount could be up to $500,000.  Kelly Mitchell with 

Bootheel Regional Planning Commission was on hand for any 

questions. 

 

 

No interested parties from the public were present. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes recorded by: ____________________________ 

                     Kari Standley, City Clerk  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


